
 
 

 

1. The Heritage Group had a very successful day at the fete with many visitors 
providing information and stories which add to the local history; 

2, The Heritage Group have been kindly donated a collection of photo albums 
and an admission register from Borden C. of E. School. This will be added to the 
BHG archive; 

3. The commemorative plaque has been ordered for the seat in the bus 
shelter. 

 

John Hepburn 

Chairman Borden Heritage Group 

 
 

 


